COURTYARDS AT WESCOTT- Upcoming Drought Conditions

IMC Charleston, LLC P:843.297.8590 info@IMCCHS.com www.imccharleston.com

Dear Courtyard Homeowners,

According to the forecast, we will be experiencing very little rain for the next five (5) days with high temperatures. The Board would like to remind all owners that you are responsible for watering your lawn and keeping your turf alive. Horizon Landscape suggests that owners activate the irrigation systems to run Tuesday through Saturday early in the morning for about 15 minutes to avoid scorching the turf. **Every home within the Courtyards has an irrigation system.** Each homeowner will be responsible for re-sodding and plant replacements per the Governing Documents of the Courtyards at Wescott.

Please do not water the grass on Mondays due to our landscape service schedule.

If your system is in need of repair, here is a listing of vendors that the Board recommends:

Lloyd Deebeebe (843) 406- 3398 Bob's Landscape and Irrigation (843) 871- 3244 Aqua Doc (843) 442- 6375 Terrance (843) 425- 3158

Courtyards at Wescott Board of Directors